Circular No (12) for 2017
on Al Isra Wal Miraj Holiday

To: All Ministries & Federal Entities

The Federal Authority for Government Human Resources (FAHR) would
like to send you kind regards, wishing you all the success in your
endeavors.

Pursuant to Article (100/5), of Cabinet Resolution No (13) for 2012 on
the Executive Regulations of Federal Law by Decree No (11) for 2008
regarding Federal Government Human Resources as amended, which
determines official working hours and holidays in the migistries and
federal entities; and B
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On this ocgﬁﬁ’c?n e Wog\la” ‘Ilke > Jo e;tend heartfelt congratulations to
Presideft I-LLS\t\Phg\hnéés Shelkh Khalifa bin Zayed Al Nahyan, His
Highness \Shgtkﬁ'\l\/lohammad bin Rashid Al Maktoum, Vice-President
and Prime Mlnlster of the UAE and Ruler of Dubai, Their Highnesses the
Supreme Council Members and Rulers of the Emirates, wishing them

good health and prosperity.
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Our congratulations are also extended to the people of the UAE and the
Arab and Islamic countries on this happy occasion.

Many Happy Returns
Issued on: May 14, 2016

The Federal Authority for Government Human Resources



